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You have a number of rights under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR): 

We use your contact information for the distribution of our EFACIS newsletter (currently via Mailchimp). 

Every newsletter has an opt-out option at the end of every e-mail, in case you do not want to receive the 

newsletter any longer. We also post the contact information of Centre heads on our website (in the “Cen-

tres of Irish Studies” section: https://www.efacis.eu/centres-of-irish-studies), if you would like to publish 

the contact information of all centre members on our webpage, please let us know.  

 Access: You have the right to access the personal data we may hold about you and the purposes for 

which we are using it. We may ask for proof of your identity. On receipt of such a request we will 

endeavour to respond to you as soon as possible, at most within one calendar month. 

 Rectification: You have the right to request that we amend any personal data which is incorrect or 

requires updating. 

 Erasure: You have the right to request that we delete any personal information pertaining to you. 

We will assess any deletion request on a case by case basis and will endeavour to respond to you as 

soon as possible, at most within one calendar month.  

If you would like to exercise any of these rights, please use the following contact details: 

Email: efaciscoord@efacis.eu 


